
 

15th October 2018 

 

To: Parents of pupils in years 1 - 6 

 

Dear Parents 

School Swimming Lessons 

As we approach the end of the first half term, I just wanted to take this opportunity to remind you of 
important health and safety procedures regarding school swimming lessons and rules that the pool has 
in place. 

 No jewellery is allowed in the pool unless for religious purposes 
 No plasters are allowed in the pool 
 If a child has an open cut, access to the pool is not allowed 
 Hair must be tied back off the face; we are now asking that a swimming cap is worn if hair is past the 

ears 
 Only one-piece swimsuits are permitted 

It is the expectation that children will wear plain bottle green swimsuits, with red or green swimming 
caps. 

Years 1, 2 and 3 have been swimming this half term; Years 4, 5 and 6 will be swimming after half term. 
This will then alternate throughout the school year. 

If there are any queries regarding the above information, please do not hesitate to speak with me, or your 
child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs J Morgan 

PE Teacher 


